
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref No: UPAA/A/GBM/2024-25/L- 252                                                                July 16, 2025 

Subject: Membership Certificate – Action Required (If Not Received) 

Dear Esteemed Members, 

Greetings from the U.P. Architects Association (UPAA)! 

We would like to inform you that the membership certificates have been issued to all 

enrolled members of the association. 

If any member has not received their membership certificate, you are kindly requested to 

directly message the undersigned with your details by 31st July 2025, so that the matter 

can be resolved promptly. 

Thank you for your continued support and cooperation. 

Warm regards, 

 

 

 

Ar. Akshat Garg 
General Secretary 

U.P. Architects Association 

+91-9927208888 

 


